
 
 

           
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Press Release 
 
On July 13 at approximately 0143 the Greene County Sheriff’s Office began receiving reports of 
vehicles being broken into in the area of FR 182 and S. Campbell.  A short time later while 
investigating the incidents a deputy spotted several male subjects walking in the area.  Upon 
contact with the deputy the males ran on foot.   
 
After a short foot chase the deputy was able to catch one of the males and recovered numerous 
suspected stolen items, including several GPS’s, several video games, and a shotgun.   
 
The investigation is still on going. 
 
The Greene County Sheriff reminds the public to lock vehicle doors and to remove garage door 
openers, keys, and valuables from the interior of vehicle which are parked outside during the 
overnight hours. 
 
All subjects suspected of committing a criminal act are presumed innocent until found guilty in a 
court of law by a judge or jury.   
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